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On OClOhl:r 23. a leak was discovered ill a gas storage wc ll al thl: SOll thcrn Cnli rornia Cias 
Company's Aliso Canyon t;1I.: ility. It is no\\ over 6 weeks 1:lIl: r and natural gas continlh':s to leak 
from thc well and into thc environment and the surrounding community. The Division orOil. 
Gas and Geothermal Resources has had stair out al the facililY si nce the h.:ak start cd and tile 
Cali lornin Public Utilities Commission has overall jurisdi\.: tioll over the facility. On behalf of l11y 
consti tuent s. thollsl1nds o l" whom an.: impactl.:d by this leak. I would like to thank your and you r 
organizations' stalT for their dlUriS 10 cnsure the safe plugging of the leaking well. 

Both the Division and the Commission h:1\c made public commitmcnts tu investigate the cause 
or the leak. While I appreciate thai the imml:diate concern is plugging the \\e11. I expect that 
your organizat ions will compli:tc a Ihorough. \.:o mprehcnsivc and exhausti ve investigaticHl ufthe 
leak in a timely manner. Th .. , invcstigation should incil](\C al1 possiblc prncticl:s Ihatlllay have 
conlri blJICd 10 tht leak including physical and struclural design. operating :mc1m:Jintenance 
practices. 

In addition. the investigatiun should also include rcco1ll111c ndatiolls and spcc ilii: a\.:tions to be 
taken by the Division and thc Com miss ion to hdp CllSUrC:111 im:itlent of til is scupc. magni\l1dc 
and dUn1liull 11eVCr happens ngain. There haw bcell signiticant community concerns about 
delays in notilicutionto the surrounding residents about the leak. The investig:Hion should 
address thl.! di.;VcJOPllll.!llt ot"model notitic:ttion protocols for the community ~lS \\ell as 
approprinh! triggeri ng events. 
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Finally, I request that upon completion of the investigations, the results be provided in their 
entirety to the public and the Legislature in order for appropriate action to be taken. The costs of 
the Commission's response, investigation and subsequent actions should be borne by the 
shareholders of the Southern Califbrnia Gas Company. 

Thank you again for your organizations' ongoing eflbrts to plug the well, stop the leak and 
prevent further damage to the community, publie health and the environment. 

Sincerely, 

Fran Pavley 
Senator, 27th District 
Chair, Senate Natural Resources and Water Committee 

cc: Michael Florio, Commissioner, CPUC 
Catherine Sandoval, Commissioner, CPUC 
Carla Peterman, Commissioner, CPUC 
Liane Randolph, Commissioner, CPUC 
Timothy Sullivan, Executive Director, CPUC 
Elizaveta Malashenko, Director, Safety and Enforcement Division, CPUC 
Nick Zanjani, Director (interim), Office of Governmental Affairs, CPUC 
Ben Turner, Department of Conservation 
Keali'i Bright, Natural Resources Agency 
Wade Crowfoot, Officc of Govcrnor Brown 
Martha Guzman-Aceves, Office of Governor Brown 
ClitT Rechtschaffen, Office of Governor Brown 


